
Mar 2023 
 

 

Arriving & departing Wild Things 

As we are based in the school grounds it is important we follow Millthorpe’s protocols for 

visitors. They have recently updated these, so please can we:   

At the beginning of sessions:  

 Please wait at the school gate (Nunthorpe Avenue entrance) – even if the gate is 

open - until Emma or Michelle arrives to greet you.  

 You will be given a visitors lanyard to wear by Emma or Michelle as you come 

through the gate. 

 If you are late please call Emma – 07968060182 – and either Emma or Michelle will 

come over to let you in, and walk over with you.  

 If you have another adult joining you for the session and arrive later please make 

sure they know these procedures too.  

At the end of sessions 

 Emma or Michelle will wait at the school gate and will collect your lanyard from you. 

 If you want to leave early please find Emma or Michelle so one of us can see you 

across the field – please do not walk over on your own.  

 Due to these new procedures please aim to leave the session by 11.45am  

Photos 

 Please limit your use of mobile phones when waiting at the school gate especially if 

students are around.  

 We love that you take photos – we get to see lots of exploration and play that we 

sometimes miss – please make sure you only take photos of your child. If you want 

to include other children please check permission with their parent/carer.  

 If/when students start using the field near Wild Things during break time please 

refrain from taking photos on your mobile phone.  


